December 12, 2012
This letter is to inform the Henderson County School Board of the intent to write a grant from the WHAS Crusade for Children in Louisville, KY.  The amount that we are requesting is $29, 959. 60 and it will be utilized to purchase iPads, iTune cards, and protective cases.  This technology will be used by teachers in our special needs classrooms from Preschool through High School (children that range in age from 3-21).  
